
 

 
 

US 12 Bypass 

US 12 Bypass South Section to be discussed at 

January 13 Public Information Meeting
 

You are invited to a public information meeting on Wednesday, January 13, 2010, in the 
basement of the West Square Building, 505 Broadway Street, Room B-24/30, Baraboo, WI. The 
primary focus of the meeting will be to provide an update on the preliminary design progress for 
the south section of US 12 Bypass between Terrytown Road and Ski Hi Road. The north section 
(IH 94 to Terrytown Road) of the project currently under construction will NOT be discussed at 
this meeting. 
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At past meetings, WisDOT was asked to reconsider the cul-de-sac decision at Hatchery Road 
(original design as determined during the environmental process). WisDOT and KL Engineering 
have been reviewing costs, traffic volumes, environmental and real estate impacts of the cul-
de-sac versus through roadway option at 
Hatchery Road. The study results confirmed 
that the cul-de-sac of Hatchery Road is the 
best alternative based on the balance of 
impacts and costs. At this meeting, WisDOT 
and KL Engineering will present the results of 
those studies and the reasons for staying with 
the original cul-de-sac decision. 
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Attendees will have the opportunity to make 
written or verbal comments during the 
meeting. The meeting will be conducted in 
an open house format from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 
p.m., with a formal presentation beginning at 
6:30 p.m. 
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WisDOT Southwest Region 
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Persons who are unable 
to attend on January 13th 
can contribute comments 
about the US 12 Bypass by 
contacting WisDOT Project 
Manager Anne Wallace by 
January 27th at: 

Anne Wallace, P.E. 
WisDOT Project Manager 
(608) 785-9048 
anne.wallace@dot.wi.gov 

John Von Ruden, P.E. 
WisDOT Project Supervisor 
(608) 789-5952 
john.vonruden@dot.wi.gov 

Mike Bakalars, P.E. 
KL Engineering, Inc. 
(608) 663-1218 
mbakalars@klengineering.com 




